
From: Soura, Christian
To: Stout Jr., David <Dstout@ed.sc.gov>

ekovacs@dew.sc.gov <ekovacs@dew.sc.gov>
Sherlock, Pat (PSherlock@dew.sc.gov) <PSherlock@dew.sc.gov>

Date: 7/23/2012 9:17:12 AM
Subject: RE: The Governor's Press Conference

                You're probably referring to this.  It's not a statewide initiative - it's an announcement of a specific 
partnership.
 
Today, Gov. Haley, Christ Central Ministries and Midlands Technical College announced a 
partnership in which Christ Central Ministries will work with the City of West Columbia to notify 
residents of a fast track GED program. Video of the event is available here: http://www.youtube.
com/watch?v=lY6E37tkmiE
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Stout Jr., David [mailto:Dstout@ed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 8:40 AM

To: Soura, Christian; ekovacs@dew.sc.gov; Sherlock, Pat (PSherlock@dew.sc.gov)

Subject: The Governor's Press Conference
 

Christian, Elisabeth, and Pat,
 
I was in California all last week attending the national GED Administrator’s Conference.  
While reading the July 21 edition of The State, I noticed that in the next to last 
paragraph on page A7 a press conference about accelerating GED programs in the state 
was held the day before.  Could you please let me know about this press conference?  Is 
this something in which I should have been involved or at least been aware of?   Thanks 
for the help.
 
David
 
 
   David B. Stout, Jr., Ed.D.
   Director
   Office of Adult Education &
   State GED Administrator
   908-A Rutledge Building
   1401 Senate Street
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   Columbia, SC 29201
   803-734-8348 Telephone
   803-734-3643 fax
   www.ed.sc.gov
 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the 
person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither liable 
for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this 
communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency 
administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. 
Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are 
subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt 
by state or federal law.
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